
As the Anglican Diocese of San Joaquin, We Will Call and Equip Laity and

Clergy to Bring People to and Disciple Them in a Saving Relationship with

Jesus Christ

Standing Committee Minutes

August 24-26, 2021

Meeting by Email

Present: Bishop Eric Vawter Menees – President, Mr. David Chambers (2023), Fr.

Carlos Raines (2024), Mr. Steve McCalley (2021), Fr. Cameron Lemons (2021), Mr.

Bruce Hunter (2022), Dcn. Lee Johnson (2022), Dcn. Leslie Arbegast (2023), Mrs.

Karlyne Paul (2024)

Staff and Permanent Guests: Mr. David Francis Treasurer, Ms. Christina Pestana

Diocesan Administrator

1. Opening Welcome Bp. Menees

Bp. Menees welcomed everyone and gave instructions for the electronic meeting.

The meeting will close at 12:00noon on August 26th.

2. 2022 Proposed Diocesan Budget Bp. Menees

Motion: Mr. Francis submitted the 2022 Proposed Budget for a vote per Diocesan

Canons.

Second: Bp. Menees seconded the motion and called for specific questions for our

Treasurer to answer or a vote - yea or nay.

Approved: 7 aye, 1 no vote

Fr. Cam suggested that the Diocese consider an increase in pay for Raul Villa (IT

specialist on staff), but voted to approve the budget as is.

3. Ms. Pestana closed the electronic meeting at 2:45pm after completion of the vote

and all comments were made.

Next Meeting

September 18, 2021

In Person and by Zoom


